
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0261
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 1:39:08 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 3:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0261

-- Name --
Ira Greenblatt

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Microfit contract holders (i.e. homeowners with solar panels) should be exempt from this increase on their Microfit
account. Indeed, they should have their delivery fees decreased on their Microfit account.  I have 2 meters on my
house, and 2 accounts with Hydro Ottawa.  I pay a delivery fee on both, even though there is only one set of hydro
lines running to my house.

-- Attachment --
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